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 Wickham Annual Parish 
Assembly 

 
Thursday 24th March 6.30pm 
Wickham Community Centre 

 
All who live or work in Wickham are 
invited to celebrate our community  

 
Presentations and displays by local 

organisations 

 
Citizen of the Year Awards will be 

presented. 
 

Trophies for Stan Woodford Photographic 
Competition winners 

 
Quiz councillors 

 
Excellent food too!  

 

 

 
 

Two floodlit courts are planned for the 
recreation ground together with a new club, 
members of all ages needed 
 
The cost of membership is still to be agreed 
but the aim will be to make the club as 
widely accessible as possible. 
 
To register an interest in joining please 
contact Nicki Oliver or Steering Group 
members Adrian Baskerville tel 01329 
835942, Robert Goulson 01329  833299 or 
Heather Oswald 01329 835061. 
 

Parish Council elections 2011 
 

 
 

In May 2011 Parish Council elections will be 
held.  Would you be interested in standing? 

 
Contact the Clerk for more information 

 
 

The Brian Sharp Memorial Cup  

 
 

Best Summer Garden Competition 2011 
 

Open to all residents of Wickham and 
Knowle 

 

Enter photos of your garden looking at its 
best 

 

Entry forms available to download from 
the Parish Council website (search on 

Wickham or contact the Clerk) 
 

Closing date 27th May 2011 
 

 

 
Parish Council Meetings 

Held at Wickham Centre, all welcome to 
attend. 

 

Full Council 
7.15pm Monday 21st March 

 

Committees 
7pm Monday 14th March 

 

Please see notice boards and website for  
agendas, dates and times of other 

meetings. 
 

 
 

Nicki Oliver Parish Clerk 
Heatherdene, Turkey Island, 
Shedfield, Southampton SO32 2JE 
Tel 01329 835019 
clerk.wickham@parish.hants.gov.uk 
www.wickham.parish.hants.gov.uk 

Wickham Tennis 

Club – members 

needed 


